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The High Commissioner for Canada to the Parliamentary Under Secretary
of State for Commonwealth Relations

OFFICE OF THE

HIGH COMMISSIONER FOR CANADA

Lonpon, 15 April, 1964
My DEAR MINISTER:

I acknowledge the receipt of your Letter of the 15th of April, 1964 which
reads as follows:
(See No. 1)

In reply, I have to inform you that the foregoing is acceptable to the
Government of Canada, who therefore regard your Letter, together with its
Annex, and this Reply as constituting an Agreement between the two Govern-
ments in this matter which shall enter into force on this day’s date and shall
be terminable in the circumstances envisaged in paragraph 12 of your Letter
of the 15th of April, 1964 or by either Government giving not less than four
months’ notice in writing to the other.

Yours sincerely,
LIONEL CHEVRIER

J. D. R. T. Tilney, Esq., T.D., M.P.,
Parliamentary Under Secretary of State
for Commonwealth Relations and for the Colonies.
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